
From: Heidi Kumao <hkumao@umich.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 7:54 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Vote NO on Pontiac Tr housing 

 

Hello, 

I am writing to ask that you vote NO on the Trinitas housing plan for student housing on my street, Pontiac 

Trail.  

We are already congested on our small 2 lane road, and Trinitas has not made any of the planning 

commission’s suggested changes/improvements to their proposal.  

 

Don’t let these developers run  over our neighborhoods. I am so sick of these types of housing complexes. 

You already approved a horrible behemoth on Broadway and Maiden Lane without taking into account the 

neighborhood’s request for facilities that would better enhance our COMMUNITY like a small grocery store, 

a park or other social gathering spot. This city is turning into a sterile sea of over-developed condo blocks.  

 

Sincerely,  

Heidi Kumao 

1601 Pontiac Trail  

Ann Arbor, MI 48105 

 

 

--  

Heidi Kumao 

Professor, Penny W. Stamps School of Art & Design 

University of Michigan 

2000 Bonisteel Blvd. 

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109 

 

hkumao@umich.edu 

Office: 734.763-0183 

www.heidikumao.net 
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